Roberta Henriques

From: Sofie Fieldsend

Sent: 19 April 2021 17:37

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Application 2019/5783/P No.2 Swains Lane
Hi

Can you upload their comment please?

Many thanks,

Sofie

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Sofie,

I would appreciate if you could acknowledge receipt of this Email which provides DPCAAC comments on
this Application. My apologies that, due to a misunderstanding, these comments were not sent before the
deadline of 18 March, 2021.

"The DCAAC has no objections to this application. However, it would note that the Owner of No. 2 Swains
Lane has a Right of Way from the rear of the property through the St Albans Road Flats. Attention is also
drawn to the fact, that the Council rejected the argument of overlooking when allowing terraces on the east
side of the Carob Tree. In practice, there have always been windows at the rear of the No. 2 Swains Lane "

John M Slater
On behalf of DPCAAC
Pin No. 526481



